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Last Friday evening, 15 Las Vegas Family Church members gathered in the Chung Hwa Gung main 

house to share their testimonies about their recent church visitations. It was a very inspirational 

experience. Everyone there shared an inspiring story. 

 

There were reports about pastors committed to bringing their congregations on June 22nd. Others shared 

about how it has been a great experience working with other members and growing closer to them 

through this work. Some noticed how God has been piecing things together through their efforts. Many of 

those visiting churches said they have had at least one experience with the holy spirit in another church. 

One member said that one church service was basically one big alter call - one big spiritual experience. 

There were also reportedly many things to learn from the church visitations, such as lighting and sound, 

and serving food. 

 

Everyone in the room that evening shared that visiting churches has been either eye opening, inspiring, 

interesting or all of the above. 

 

Please join us every Friday at 7PM in the CHG main house to hear or share inspiring testimonies and get 

energized for the coming week. 

 

 


